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DANGEROUS DRAGON DESCENDS ON 
SCHOOL 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dragon was seen heading towards Derby. 
 

 

On Monday 18th January at 5 o’clock 
in the morning, a dragon entered 
Heymann Primary School. It caused a 
lot of damage and stayed for about an 
hour, before being spotted by a 
neighbour flying away in the direction 
of Derby. 
 

The school’s head teacher, Ms Noble, 
was alerted by the police that the school 
alarm had been activated at around 5 
o’clock that morning. When police 
arrived at the school, they were amazed 
to find a dragon had managed to break in 
and cause chaos inside. 
 

It is thought that the dragon smashed 
the windows to get inside. First, the  

 

 

dragon wrecked the Year 1 
classrooms. It ripped up the children’s 
work, turned over tables and smashed 
the toilets to pieces. Experts say that 
this amount of damage must have 
been caused by the dragon whipping 
it’s tail around. 
 

Next, the dragon climbed the stairs 
and entered the Year 2 classrooms. 
Upstairs, the dragon caused further 
damage. It scorched the walls, melted 
the interactive whiteboard and 
destroyed the displays.  
 

“I was shaking from head to foot,” said 
Ms Noble in a statement to the police. 
Ms Noble has done some research and 
concluded that the dragon must have 
travelled to Heymann from some 
mountains because they are normally 
found living in caves.  
 

The police are conducting a thorough 
investigation into the dragon’s visit 
and have reassured locals that there is 
nothing to fear. The police inspector 
said, “I don’t think the dragon will be 
back.” Heymann News will keep you 
updated on the story. 
 

 


